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SCHOOL INFORMATION  

Main Phone: 602-347-2100  Attendance: 602-347-2111 
School Hours: 7:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. 

Early Release Wednesdays: 7:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

HAPPENINGS… 

November 7:     November 21: 

Site Council Meeting     Picture Re-Takes 

3:00 – 4:00 p.m.      8:00 – 10:00 a.m. 
 

November 9:     November 22: 

Peter Piper Pizza Fundraiser  Annual Turkey Trot 

4:00 – 8:00 p.m.     All Day 
 

November 10: 

Veterans Day - NO SCHOOL    

                            November 23 & 24: 

November 14:     Thanksgiving Break – NO SCHOOL  

PTO Meeting      

5:00 – 6:00 p.m. 
 

November 17: 

$ Dress Down Day (PTO) 

All Day 

 

 

 

 

 



NOTES FROM OUR HEALTH OFFICE 

**All letters have been sent home notifying parents/guardians if your child did not pass vision and/or hearing 
screenings at school. It is important to follow up with your child’s health care provider if your child did not pass a 
vision and/or hearing screening. If they are having difficulty seeing or hearing, it will affect their ability to be 
successful in the classroom. Please provide any documentation from your child’s physician to the health office. 
The WESD has a full-time audiologist available for more in-depth hearing testing, free of charge. To schedule an 
appointment, please contact the health office. If you have any questions regarding your child’s vision and/or 
hearing screening, please contact the health office.  
 
** Maricopa County Dental Sealant Program provides dental screenings to second and sixth grade students. We 
will schedule a screening day here at Cactus Wren and consent forms will be sent home soon. Please return the 
forms to the health office as soon as possible. If your child is on AHCCCS, they are eligible to receive FREE sealants. 
Any student that returns a consent form will receive a coupon for a free personal size pizza at Peter Piper Pizza! 
 
**Please do not send any medication to school with your child. All medication needs to be brought to the health 
office by a parent or guardian. This includes cough drops, ointments, creams and sunscreen. The only medication 
that can be administered to your child is the medication you supply.  
 
** If your child has a need to change clothes during the school day and they go home in borrowed clothes, please 
return those clothes to the health office. There is no need to wash them as they will be washed in the health office 
when they are returned.  
 
 
Health Office Wish List:  
Uniform bottoms (gently used) 
New underwear (boys and girls, all sizes) 
Sanitary pads 
Bottled water (8 oz. or 16 oz.) 

 
 

 
 

 


